835 Minutes 4/27/22 By Carol Stewart-Grinkie

The meeting wag called to order at 6:37 with chair Carl Corrine, Chrigtine MeCarthy,
Ron Bicherri and Carol Stewart-Crinkig in attendance. Guest Richard Maki aleo
attended.

Minutes from 3/23/2.2. and 2/2.3/2:2. were accepted. Matt Majakis did not contact
or come to the meeting ag planned to update ug on the sound system package.

Qur continuing discusgion on the optiong for the Brick Building behind the 1835
reviewed the coste from geveral companieg to move the structure which came in around
$40,000.00. Additional fees would be added when cogte for footings, a cement pad,
electrical and heat were included. Wanting to find financial support, discusion centered
on ADA grant monies for the additional handicapped parking, joint support from Sterling
EDC and the Trueteeg of Pregervation and fundg created by the town eale of The
Sterling [nn. Carl will contact DOW, Police and Lighting Dept. to secure agsistance
should the building move proceed. A location adjacent to the Butterick Building for
gtorage or at another town center location ag an information kiogk are both optione for
future uge.

Chrigtine will contact David Gibbg from the Historical Commisgion to request
documentation on the Brick Building’e
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provenance. Carol o contact Jim French on Pregervation and EDC to request joint
support for reuge.

Carl reported that there ig still a need to hire a painting firm to gerape and repaint the
Maple Street side of the I835. Ron will reach out to the local pricon to acquire workere
and a gecond firm will be contacted by Carol for an updated quote.



The Eagemente from busineee ownere for the proposed septic connection are fil
ungettled. Carl and Jack to work to get closure once again so that a contract bid can be
initiated. Thig neede eupport and an active involvement from the SelectBoard.

Chrigtine propoged a lefter to Johnathan Knight, former Back Street Boy member and
HGTV celebrity host of renovating Mageachusetts old homes, fo request he join ue for an
1835 Open Houge, o be scheduled ag our calendare allow. Carol will collaborate on the
letter to be reviewed at the next meeting,

No updates on the ADA Grant for Restroome from Matt M but Fall deadlinee may bring
an angwer. We are atill on the “waiting lit” We can reapply and will inquire from Matt
best options.

Dick Maki reported that the Friende of 1835 perspective donor hag not yet confirmed
hig inferest. Jack and Dick till working on

getting up group. Papere must be filed with the State when complete.

Town Meeting echeduled for May 9 will have item for our budget to complete acoustic
panele, sound eystem and window treatmente. When approved, we will be able to move

ahead with thege finighingg.

Meeting adjourned 8:230M.



